
BOARD OF GOVERNORS
OF THE

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20551

December 28, 1977

TO: Federal Open Market Committee

FROM: Arthur L. Broida

As indicated in the attachment, Mr. Baldwin B. Tuttle has

resigned as Assistant General Counsel of the Federal Open Market

Committee, effective December 31, 1977.

Attachment

Authorized for public release by the FOMC Secretariat on 5/10/2021



BOARD OF GOVERNORS
OF THE

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20551

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE

TO THE BOAR
D

December 23, 1977

Federal Open Market Committee
Attn: Arthur Broida, Secretary

Gentlemen:

I hereby submit my resignation as Assistant General Counsel
to the Federal Open Market Committee, effective December 31, 1977, to
coincide with my resignation from the Board of Governors.

Very truly yours,

Baldwin B. Tuttle
Assistant General Counsel

Authorized for public release by the FOMC Secretariat on 5/10/2021


